
 

 
 
 
Ref: LHE 
 
24 July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Re: School Uniform 
  
In order to maintain the school’s high standards, we would like to take this opportunity to remind 
students of the school’s uniform expectations ready for the autumn term. Students should arrive 
to school every morning wearing the correct uniform; the school blazer, a white shirt with the top 
button fastened and tucked in, school tie, appropriate skirt or trousers and school shoes. Please 
be aware socks must be plain black. Students wearing incorrect uniform will face an appropriate 
sanction. 
  
Parents, carers and students are also reminded noticeable false nails and false eyelashes are 
not permitted in school and will need to be removed before attending any lessons. Make-up 
should be discreet and the only jewellery permitted is a plain pair of stud earrings. Any items of 
clothing or jewellery not permitted will be confiscated. 
  
The school would like to thank you for your cooperation in advance and should you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Year Team. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Hedges 
Assistant Headteacher   

 
 


